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Dear Chris

Thank you very much for your generous online donatlon of 1205 supporting Norfolk Wildlife
Trust's Hickling Broad Land Purchase Appeal.

Your donation is immensely important to our purchase of this vital area of land and will do
much to secure the iuture of our exceptional nature reserye and protect Norfolk's stunning
Broads for people and wildlife.

This is a considerable challenge for the Trust, both in the amount needed and the time we

have, so we will want to continue to ask our members and the wider public for help and we
plan to make more information about the progress of the appeal available to you.

Please do visit our website at www.norfolkwildlifeirust.orq.uk and see future editions of Tern

ior more about the importance of this land and the appeal's progress. However, should you

be unable io access our website but would like to know more, please call a member of ihe
fundraising team on 01603 625 540 who will be very happy to update you.

Thank you again for your commitment to our work and our vision for our flagship nature
reserve.

Yours sincerely

S*--.r.*
Brendan Joyce
Chief Executive
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